
MINUTES 

January 29, 2024 

 

The City Council of Badger met in special session at 6:36 p.m. at Badger City Hall with Mayor Chris Wendell presiding. 

Council members present: Roger Curtis, Pam Smith and Nate Jones. Jeff Brundige and Teresa Larson-White were absent. 

Purpose of the meeting was to hold a budget workshop for FY25 city budget.  Motion to approve the agenda was made by 

Jones, second by Curtis, all ayes, motion carried.  Mayor, Council and staff discussed some projected revenues and 

expenditures, as well as equipment needs and projects.  More information is needed before finalizing the budget. Clerk will 

work on compiling more information and figures and Council will hold another budget meeting on February 12th at the end 

of their regular monthly meeting to work on this. There being no other business, motion to adjourn was made by Curtis, 

second by Smith, all ayes, motion carried. Adjournment at 8:17 p.m.   

 

 

Glenda R. Rasmussen         

City Clerk             

               
    


